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Welcome to Dayspring!  Here are the announcements for the coming week: 

 

THE LORD’S DAY, 5/7/2017 
9:45 AM Sunday School--Adult Class 
      2 John 6 – Walking by His Commandments 

 

11:00 AM Morning Worship  

 

305 "Arise My Soul Arise" 
97 "We Praise You, O God, Our Redeemer, Creator" 
466 "I Sought the Lord, and Afterward I Knew" 
461 "Not What My Hands Have Done" 
Insert "Dwelling Place" 
 

Responsive Reading: Psalm 47, page 803 

 

      Romans 9 – "The Biblical Doctrine of Election" 

 
 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, 5/10 
   5:45 PM Brown bag supper in the fellowship hall  
   Bible Study: Wisdom from God: Matthew 5:31-32 
 
 

Next Week's Sermon Passage: Revelation 1:1 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NURSERY MINISTRY 
Today – Nina, Carlie, Faith and Leah Estes, and Lori and Rebekah Hasse 
5/14 – Jennifer Brown and Kim Guthrie; and Stephanie and Patsy Krill 
5/21 – Jonathan and Leslie Morquecho; Marisol Meckley 
5/28 – Jeanne and Phillip Perry and Emily Green 
 

 

YOUNG DAYSPRINGERS BIBLE STUDY 
Our young Dayspringers will have their monthly Bible study meet-
ings next Sunday, May 7, from 1:30 to 2:30. For more information, 
see Cliff Green, Christine Hughes or Jeanne Perry. 
 
CEDAR PARK BIBLE STUDY 
The Cedar Park Bible study will be meeting this week on Tuesday, 
May 9, at 6:30PM at the Downey’s home as David Harrell continues 
to teach through 2 Corinthians. All are welcome. 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR CHILDREN’S CHURCH  
Two new teachers are needed to fill slots for the younger children’s 
church schedule. The first slot is for the fourth Sunday of every 
month, and the second is for the fifth Sunday which only comes 
around once a quarter. To volunteer, please see Donna Schiewe. 
 
TWO SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES 
There are two sign-up sheets on the table in the hall, one for helping 
prepare the communion offerings on Sunday mornings and the oth-
er to provide cakes for our birthday celebration held after the first 
Wednesday service of the month. 
 
BABY BOTTLES FOR ELGIN PREGNANCY CENTER 
Spring fundraising is underway at the Elgin Pregnancy Care Center 
now through Mother's Day. If you don’t already have one, please take 
a baby bottle from the Fellowship Hall, fill it with loose change, bills 
or checks to ‘EPCC’ and make a difference in the life of an expectant 
mother and her unborn child. All clients of the Center are presented 
the Gospel before any services are provided.  This is a great ministry 
opportunity so get the whole family involved and make a stand for 
LIFE! 
 
 
 
 


